
 

 
6 Green Tree Drive, South Burlington, VT 05403        802.878.7661        www.dubois-king.com 

Offices in Vermont, New Hampshire, Maine and New York 

 

March 12, 2021 

 

Valerie Capels 

Bristol Town Administrator 

PO Box 249 

Bristol, VT 05443 

 

Re: Bristol Main Street Lighting & Sidewalk Improvements 

 Substantial Completion Memo 

 

Dear Ms. Capels, 

 

Dubois & King, Inc. performed periodic observation of the work for the Bristol Main Street Lighting & 

Sidewalk Improvements project in coordination with VTrans Resident Engineer Chris Lavalette. Final 

walk through observation occurred on November 10, 2020 with general conformance with design plans 

and is accepted to be complete, with the exception of the replacement of the electric handhole cover on 

the southern side of Main Street incorrectly labelled ‘TRAFFIC SIGNAL’ with a cover correctly labelled 

‘Electric’ per Sheet 161 – Lighting and Electrical Detail Sheet 1. 

I hereby certify that I am a licensed Professional Engineer in the State of Vermont. To the best of my 

knowledge, information and belief, the Bristol Main Street Lighting & Sidewalk Improvements project 

was constructed in general conformance to the plans and specifications and in my professional opinion is 

in compliance with applicable laws, codes, and ordinances. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Garrett Organek, PE      Dave Conger, PE 

Project Engineer      Director 

 

 


